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Reading

     This week we have begun a round of literature circles.  We are reading a chapter together to model the job, and the children practice by reading the following chapter.  We are busy reading our new novels.  They are learning to ask good questions and make real life connections to their text.  We’ve also been working together in guided reading groups.  In these small groups, we read and discuss fiction and nonfiction books.  
Spelling

    Thanks for studying the spelling words at home each week!  We had several children pass the trial test on Wednesday this week! I can tell you are helping your child work on the spelling activities at home each day!  ( Be sure to look over the “blends at the end of words” for next week. Hopefully we’ll have several students pass on Wednesday!!   
English

     We finished working on a nouns and proper nouns and have been working on our writing skills.  This week we received our first pen pal letters and we’ve written back to them.  We’ve also been reflecting in our writer’s notebook about our Literature Circle book.
Science

     We have been learning about simple machines and we finished the chapter with the vocabulary test.  The students did a wonderful job.  Next we will be learning about Energy.  We will discuss about heat, sound, and light. 
Social Studies

      We are studying about different types of maps and the various regions in the United States.  Ask your child what region we live in! (
Math
This week we set our goals in independent math and everyone did a great job.  Each student is working at their level, at their own pace.  I’m proud of their progress.  
    Be sure to be practicing the multiplication and division facts with your own child. We are still testing on these.
Teacher Info

        Please continue to send in food items and small gifts to be donated to local Clio families in need.  We will be making food baskets for many   local Clio families. 
   Also, for our class Christmas party, please pick up baby items in place of our gift exchange.  We will be donating them to a local charity.  They are in need of small diapers, wipes, blankets, small toys, sleepwear, and warm clothing. We also will need wrapping paper, ribbons, and tape to wrap them.  This is a great opportunity to teach the children the gift of giving. THANKS!  (
     Enjoy your weekend!  



























